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NEWS RELEASE 
 
Incident Date and Time:  November 15, 2021 
 
Location:     600 Block of Laurel Street, San Carlos 
 
Type of Crime/Incident:  PC 460(b) – Burglary (Felony) 
     PC 594(a) – Vandalism (Felony) 
 
Suspect:    Robert Zuill (10/3/1970) 
    
Summary:  
 
On Monday, November 15, 2021, at approximately 3:40 am, San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office 
Deputies from the San Carlos Police Bureau responded to the 600 Block of Laurel St. on the 
report of a possible burglary of a business. Upon arrival, Deputies observed a shattered front  
window to the business with a subject, later identified as Robert Zuill standing a short distance 
away. Zuill was detained and Deputies located several stolen items from the business on and 
around his person. Zuill was placed under arrest and booked into the San Mateo County Jail. 

 
At approximately 5:30 am, Deputies responded to the 800 Block of Laurel St. on reports of 
several businesses having their front windows shattered. Deputies located the damaged 
buildings and were able to connect Zuill to the vandalisms by store video footage. Zuill was re-
booked on the new on-view charges.    

 
This is an ongoing investigation. Any additional victims or anyone who has information 
regarding this incident may call the San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office Anonymous Tip 
Line at 1-800-547-2700. 
 
Written by: Sgt. Scott Mueller, San Carlos Police Bureau 

 
Case #: 21-9442 

Release Date: 11/15/2021 
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Robert Zuill 

(DOB: 10/3/1970) 
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